
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Everyone Is Invited to a 
 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Coastal Projects 

 
 CRESCENT BEACH 

MILFORD, CONNECTICUT 
 
 

TO BE HELD 
 

Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

 
at 7:00 p.m.  

 
at 

Woodmont Borough Hall  
128 Kings Highway 

Milford, Connecticut  
 

Residents, business owners, commuters, and 
other interested individuals are encouraged 

to take advantage of this opportunity to 
learn about and discuss the proposed project. 

 
 

PLEASE JOIN US ON 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 


